
Kendall County Historic Courthouse – Laws of Nature Center – 110 W. Madison Street – Yorkville, Illinois 60560 
 

If special accommodations or arrangements are needed to attend this District meeting, please contact the 
Administration Office at 630-553-4025 a minimum of 24-hours prior to the meeting time. 

 

 

KENDALL COUNTY FOREST PRESERVE DISTRICT 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

RECREATIONAL TRAILS PROGRAM AREA 

HOOVER FOREST PRESERVE AND FOX RIVER BLUFFS FOREST PRESERVE 

PROPOSED MULTI-USE TRAIL CONNECTION 
 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 2024 

5:30 P.M. TO 7:00 PM 
 

KENDALL COUNTY HISTORIC COURTHOUSE 

KENDALL COUNTY FOREST PRESERVE DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 

110 W. MADISON STREET 

(“LAWS OF NATURE” CENTER ROOM) 

YORKVILLE IL 60560 

 

 
 

I.  5:30 PM - Opening of Public Hearing  

II.  Overview of Proposed Phased Plans and Costs  

III.  Public Comments  
IV.  7:30 PM - Adjournment  

 

 

 

 

PUBLISHED PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Kendall County Forest Preserve District will hold a public hearing on Thursday, February 8, 2024, from 

5:30 PM to 7:00 PM at the Kendall County Forest Preserve District Administrative Offices located in the 

Historic Courthouse, 110 W. Madison Street, Yorkville, Illinois 60560 to discuss the District's intent to apply 

for a grant with the Illinois Department of Natural Resources to develop a Recreational Trails Program Area 

including a connecting linear trail between Hoover and Fox River Bluffs Forest Preserves - south of the Fox 

River adjacent to Eldamain Road. Written and verbal public input is requested. If unable to attend the public 

meeting, residents may send written comments to David Guritz, Executive Advisor at the address above, or 

email the District at kcforest@kendallcountyil.gov. The Historic Courthouse is an accessible location.  
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